
MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekend Mass 
 

Sat. 8:30am & 4:00pm—Vigil  
Sun. 8:00am English in the Church, 8:00am Spanish in the Parish 

Hall, 9:30am English, 11:00am (Solemn Mass with Incense), 
1:00pm Spanish in the Church, 5:00pm Latin (EF)  

Online Mass is available:  
11:00am English & 1:00pm Spanish 

Go to: STANTHONYDSM.ORG    
 

Weekday Mass  
 Mon. — Fri. 8:30am English 
Tues. — Fri. 7:00pm Spanish  

 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: Located in the Adoration Chapel 
9:15am Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday with Benediction of the 
Blessed Sacrament at 8:00pm. 
 

Welcome to St. Anthony Church!!  If you are new to our faith 
community and are interested in becoming a member of  
St. Anthony Catholic Church, please go online to  
StAnthonyDSM.org to fill out a “New Member Form. 
 
 
 
 

Reconciliation: (Confession) Saturdays 9am, or by  
appointment and Sundays 12:30pm — 1:00pm in Spanish. 
 

Baptism: Baptism is conferred by appointment on the 1st and 3rd 
Sunday of the month. At least one parent must be  
registered and a practicing member of the parish. Parents are 
requested to call the office (244-4709) to register for the  
pre-baptism class and date for baptism. Baptism in the  
Latin Rite, Ext. Form will be done on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of 
the month at 4:00pm by appointment.   

Marriage: At least one of the parties must be registered and a 
practicing member of the parish. Please contact the office at least 
8 months prior to the proposed date of the wedding. 
Funeral: Please contact a funeral home and they will notify the 
parish office. 
 

 

 
Hours: 8am—4pm Monday—Thursday & 8am—12pm Fridays.  
 

Phone: 515.244.4709 
 

Address: 15 Indianola Rd., Des Moines, IA 50315 
 

SACRAMENTS 

PARISH OFFICE 

Monsignor Frank Chiodo, Pastor 
Join Monsignor’s YouTube channel for  
Heart Journey videos and Sunday  
homilies. 

Fr. Guthrie Dolan,  
Parochial Vicar 

Fr Jose Reynaldo,  
Chaplain of  
Hispanic Community 

DEACONS 

Rev. Mr. Tom Hunkele 

Rev. Mr. Frank Lopez 

Rev. Mr. Tony Romeo 

Rev. Mr. Thomas Starbuck 

Rev. Mr. Quan Tong 

October 25th—Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

STANTHONYDSM.ORG 

 

WELCOME  

ST. ANTHONY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
DIOCESAN SHRINE of OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL & DIVINE MERCY 

 

Monsignor Chiodo with Amelia &  
Benjamin Slykhuis 



MASS & LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

Mass can be viewed online at StAnthonyDSM.org.   
See the Mass schedule on the front cover of this bulletin. 

 

Monday, October 26th 
 8:30am—+Mary Quinn, Elizabeth Jacob 
Tuesday, October 27th 
 8:30am—+Tino Zenti  
 9:15am—Adoration in the Chapel 
 7:00pm—+Rev Sr Beningha Mary 
 8:00pm—Benediction of the Blessed Sacraments 
Wednesday, October 28th 
 8:30am—+Deceased Family of Nancy Chiodo, Leonardo 
 Yacavona 
 9:15am—Adoration in the Chapel 
 7:00pm—+ Jacob K Mathew 
 8:00pm—Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
Thursday, October 29th 
 8:30am—+Leesa Jacob, Theresa Renzo 
 9:15am—Adoration in the Chapel 
 7:00pm—+Anna Marasco Adams 
 8:00pm—Benediction of the Blessed Sacraments 
Friday, October 30th 
 8:30am—+Theresa Renzo, Mary Nigut Jones 
 7:00pm—+ Tom Alessio 
Saturday, October 31st 
 8:30am—+ Giacomuzzi & Quinn Families  
 4:00pm—+ Rose Chiodo 
Sunday, November 1st 
 8:00am English—+Altar & Rosary (Church) 
 8:00am Spanish—+  Eliza Nosek (Parish Hall)  
 9:30am—+ St Anthony Parishioners  
 *11:00am—+John W Liston 
 1:00pm—+Mary Fran Marasco 
 5:00pm—+ Clara Zenti 
+ Mass Intention 
* Incense 

Sunday: Ex 22:20-26/Ps 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51 [2]/1 Thes 1:5c-
10/Mt 22:34-40   
 

Monday: Eph 4:32—5:8/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [cf. Eph 5:1]/Lk 
13:10-17 
 

Tuesday: Eph 5:21-33/Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5 [1a]/Lk 13:18-21 
 

Wednesday: Eph 2:19-22/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5 [5a]/Lk 6:12-16 
 

Thursday: Eph 6:10-20/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10 [1b]/Lk 13:31-35 
 

Friday: Phil 1:1-11/Ps 111:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 [2]/Lk 14:1-6 
 

Saturday: Phil 1:18b-26/Ps 42:2, 3 5cdef/Lk 14:1, 7-11 
 

Next Sunday: Rv 7:2-4, 9-14/Ps 24:1bc-2, 3-4ab, 5-6 [cf. 

6]/1 Jn 3:1-3/Mt 5:1-12a 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF 

OCT 25—Nov 1 

FROM MONSIGNOR CHIODO, PASTOR 

Theresa Marie Hagarty 
Sophia Winter 

 Rose Mary 
Soda Charles A Caligiuri 

Mini Elnaggar 
Paul H Jr. Gillispie 

 

Please send your prayer request to:  
Info@stanthonydsm.org or call the parish office at 515.244.4709 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

The Food Sale last weekend was a 

great success and I want to thank all 

of you who helped to put it together 

and to all of you who bought food.  

This is a wonderful project.  

 

Fr. Reynaldo also wants to say thank 

you... “I want to thank EVERYONE for 

your support of the tamales Food Sale that benefited the 

San Oscar A. Romero Major Seminary in El Salvador.  Our 

help will benefit many generations of seminarians and fu-

ture priests, not only in Central America, but also in many 

other countries, as is my case.  Bishop Elías Samuel  

Bolaños from the diocese of Zacatecoluca where I came 

from sent a letter of gratitude for all the work and dedica-

tion that St. Anthony carries out each year to make possi-

ble this activity-- and he sends us his blessing--Thank you.” 

 

I also want to encourage you to consider leading 

the daily Rosary.  In the bulletin and enews is information 

about how you can be involved in this important project.  

Praying the Rosary in this day and age is what we must all 

consider doing and joining others in praying the Rosary is 

even more powerful.  I hope you will prayerfully consider 

taking a day each month. 

 

This is the last weekend to sign up to receive a St. 

Vincent de Paul food basket so if you know of someone 

who is in need, please let them know.  Giving to this pro-

ject is giving to our Lord and if you would like to help, 

again, see the bulletin for more information.   

 

Finally, thank you to all who have continued to give 

in your tithes.  During these challenging times, it is even 

more important to come to church, pray and participate in 

giving to the Church.   



 FAITH FORMATION 

What’s Holding You Back? Part 2  
Hello Parents!  
 Two weeks ago we began examining the question that  
confirmation students are pondering this month in their classes, 
what’s holding me back from becoming the person God created me 
to be? We were left with a question after discussing a couple points 
about our happiness: what will really make us happy?  

 Happiness is the result of right living. Honesty leads to  
happiness; dishonesty leads to misery. Caring for others leads to 
happiness; selfishness leads to unhappiness. Patience leads to  
happiness; impatience will make you miserable. There are right and 
wrong ways to live your life. The culture tells us that there is no right 
and wrong. The culture says that what’s wrong for you might be right 
for me. This is nonsense. But how do you know what is the right thing 
to do? At a basic level, you just know. One of God’s great gifts to you 
is conscience. Your conscience guides you in the way of right living 
so that you can celebrate the-best-version-of-yourself, and live your 
best life. God has given you another of his great gifts: reason. 

 Even though God has given us incredible minds to reason 
with, we still do a lot of stinking thinking. Let’s take a quick look at 
some of the paths that the world proposes for happiness.  
Individualism. The creed of the individualist is: What’s in it for me? 
Individualism is the philosophy of selfishness. The fruits of  
individualism are greed, selfishness, isolation, and exploitation.  
Individualism is stinking thinking. Hedonism. The creed of the  
hedonist is: Pleasure is the ultimate goal in life; if it feels  good, do it! 
The fruits of hedonism are laziness, gluttony, procrastination, and 
lust. Hedonism is stinking thinking. Minimalism. The creed of the  
minimalist is: What’s the least I can do? A minimalist is always seek-
ing to exert the minimum effort and receive the maximum reward. 
Minimalism is the enemy of excellence and the father of mediocrity. 
Minimalism is stinking thinking. Relativism. The creed of the Relativist 
is: There is no absolute truth; what’s true for you may not be true for 
me! Relativism contradicts itself because it claims, “It is absolutely 
true for everybody that nothing is absolutely true for everybody.” The 
fruits of relativism are disorientation, intellectual and spiritual  
confusion, and hopelessness caused by the loss of any meaning in 
life. Relativism is stinking thinking. Reject the world’s vision for your 
life. It will leave you empty and dissatisfied. Rebel against the culture. 
Truth, beauty, and goodness: These are what your soul is thirsty for. 
The philosophies the world wants to pass off to you are deficient in all 
three.  
 How are the ten commandments able to help us? Take a 
look at the video for 2.3 “Hungry for Truth.” And then learn how  
students take this all to heart via a story about a rattlesnake in 2.4 
“This is personal!” Journey with your student this month as both you 
and them learn what’s holding them back from having the happiness 
God desires for them.  
 Please pray for all our students in confirmation this week! 
(Material taken from https://www.dynamiccatholic.com/confirmation/
decision-point-session-2-0.html) 
  
Your fellow servant in Christ,  
Chris Corrice 

Feast of All Saints & All Souls  
 

ENGLISH  MASS 
All Saints November 1  

Saturday Vigil 4:00pm  
8:00am, 9:30am, 11:00am, 5:00pm Latin  

 

All Souls November 2  
8:30am & 6:00pm Latin (EF)  

 
SPANISH  MASS 

All Saints November 1  
8:00am (parish hall), 1:00pm (church)  

Dress-up your child and yourself as a Saint to come to 
Mass receive a Certificate for your participation.  

 

All Souls Mass November 2  
7:30pm (Starting October 4, Spanish Mass will have 

envelopes out for All Souls Day) Mass.  

LECTOR TRAINING 

 
Monday, October 26 / 5:30pm 

In the Church 
 

You are called to serve! 
 

Lectors are needed. All are invited,  
including confirmed high schoolers, to further 

serve the Church as someone who reads 
God’s Word to the congregation at Mass.   
Please share this invitation and consider 

serving. 
 
 

Contact Chris Corrice:515.778.1705 



PATRIOTIC ROSARY 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 6:15pm 

At the Grotto 
All are welcome and encouraged to join in praying the Patriotic Rosary. 

A powerful prayer for our nation at a critical time in our history.  Bring a friend. 

 

FOOD SALE 

PUPUSA’S...YUM!! 

 

Sunday, October 25  

8am—4pm 

School Cafeteria / To Go Only 

We hope you will stop by after Mass Oct. 25th to buy pupusa’s...best in town for a good cause! 

NEW STUDY COMING 

“Everyone Needs to Forgive Someone” 
By Allen Hunt 

 
Starts November 11— December 16  
(Choose an evening or daytime study) 

Wednesdays 6pm / School Library 
Thursdays / Lower church 

Sign up by texting or emailing Kim Lehman 
515.202.2517 or KLehman@stanthonydsm.org 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO LEAD   

THE HOLY ROSARY 

St. Anthony offers, and is committed to, saying the Holy Rosary every day inside the church and making it possible for  

others to participate online.  We have been saying it since the middle of March and we are committed to continuing until  

November 3rd.   HOWEVER…. 
 

It is time to find others to help continue leading the Rosary after November 3rd.  So would you consider signing up to lead 
one day each month.  The goal is to get enough volunteers so that each day of the month to be covered.  

Call Michelle Bastian at 515-669-7438 or Candace Johnson at 515-402-7003 to learn more and sign up. 



Adult Choir Director: Patricia Civitate 515-250-8804 

Altar & Rosary Society President:  Michelle Fournier 515-943-7087  

Altar Server & MC Coordinator: TBD 

Altar Server Ministry: (Spanish) TBD 

Dowling Representative: Frank J. Chiodo 

Finance Council Chair:  Tim Carson 

Hispanic Ministry:  Marilu Mendez 515-244-4709 

Knights of Columbus Grand Knight:  Mike Marasco 515-210-4614 

Mary’s Roses (Spanish):  Marta Robles 515-868-3280 

Men’s Prayer Group:  Tom Hansen 515-770-7648 

Ministry of Intercession (Spanish):  Marta Robles 515-868-3280  

Pastoral Council Chairman:  Bryan Gonzalez 812-686-6102 

Prayer Group, (Spanish):  Cecilia Saenz 515-991-3055 

Respect Life Ministry:  Tom Hanson 515-770-7648 

Schola Cantorum Director: Charlotte Hunkele 515-422-8385  

Spiritual Growth, (Spanish):  Cecilia Saenz 515-991-3055 
St. Andrew Ministry (Spanish): Patricia Casillas  
             ministeriosanandres18@gmail.com 
 

St. Anthony Foundation:  Stephanie Sarcone 515-287-7161 
 

St. Anthony Grotto Chairperson:  David Miller 515-238-7987 

St. Vincent de Paul Society:  Patty Corrice 515-556-7783, & Helene Wilson 

Board of Education President:  James Sarcone 

St. Anthony School Alumni Committee:  Loretta Rizzuti  

Troops of St. George:  Richard Chamberlin 515-218-1391  
             stanthonytsg490@gmail.com 

SPECIAL REQUESTS 

All are invited to join any of our ministries.  We serve the Lord by 
serving others.  Below are the leaders of each ministry.   

_____________________ 

HOLIDAY FOOD BASKETS  

Thanksgiving and Christmas  
~ St Vincent de Paul ~ 

 

Sharing the Blessings of Our Faith  
 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul at St. Anthony’s 

Church is giving away 50 food baskets for families 
who are in need for the holidays!  Families MUST 

call to register. There are only 50 baskets available, 
so hurry and reserve yours.  

 
To Register: 

Please call Patty Corrice at 515-381-8524 and leave 
a voicemail with your name and phone number.  
Calls will only be accepted starting October 5 

through October 26. Calls will be placed on a list 
as they come in. Please only call once, calling  

multiple time will delay the process.  
 

Children 14 years and under will also be registered 
for Operation Santa Claus.  

 

Eligibility: 
 MUST have a child attending St. Anthony School or 
be a registered parishioner of St. Anthony Church. 

No income info or Social Security # required.  
 

All information will be kept confidential.  

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul of St Anthony Church is asking for your help.  Each year, our group distributes 50 baskets 

of food to families in need for Thanksgiving and Christmas. St Vincent appreciates any contributions that you are able to 
make.  Please place your contributions in the envelopes provided at the entrance of the church which are labeled TURKEY 
FUND and then place the envelope in the basket for Sunday Offering or please take your contribution to the business office. 

St Vincent de Paul is very thankful for your donations and God Bless.  


